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HB 1161 - Repealing the requirement to obtain a license to sell in order to sell pistols or revolvers at retail.
Notwithstanding the Governor's veto, shall HB 1161 become law?

Our recommendation: YEA
This bill, which repeals an unenforced law that reduced personal responsibility, is pro-liberty. 

• In the committee hearings for this bill, it was noted by several people that few towns enforce ordinances regarding  
this.

• During testimony, it appeared that many chiefs of police were not aware of the statute.
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